
 

22 March 2024 
 
 
To mark the end of the Spring term, we are inviting all our Year 7s to take part in an Easter Egg 
Scavenger Hunt next Wednesday 27 March after school (15:15-16:15). 
Students should meet in the Observatory as a group of 3-4 students. To take part, sign up at the 
Year 7 Hub before lunchtime on the Wednesday. 
 

REMINDER: 
Tickets are now on sale for our SOCS Easter Raffle, featuring a star prize of a mind-blowing 
warehouse-scale free-roaming VR experience for 4 where your body becomes the controller and 
your mind believes it's all real! Plus many delicious Easter Eggs! 
 

Tickets are £5 for 5 on ParentPay until Sunday 24 March, winners will be drawn on Monday 25 
March. 
All the proceeds, as ever, go towards improving the learning experiences for our students. 
Thanks for your support! 

 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login

